
CITY OF MARCELINE 

Request For Sealed Bids 
 

The City of Marceline is accepting sealed bids for the Street Department Metal Roof Project. The 
City of Marceline reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to request additional information from 
any and or all bidders, and to waive technicalities and informalities when such a waiver is determined 
by the City of Marceline to be in its best interest.   Furthermore, the bid selected will be from the 
bidder which, in the opinion of the Council, submits the bid that best meets the needs of the city. 
Bids will be accepted until 4:00 pm CST, Friday, March 28, 2025. M/WBE business are encouraged to 
apply. The City of Marceline is an equal opportunity employer. 

Bid Specifications are posted at http://marcelinemo.us/government/Purchasing.html or you can 

contact Street Superinendent Adam Lichtenberg at adam.lichtenberg@marcelinemo.us or 

660.376.3528 to receive a copy of the specifications.   

To access the facility for inspection or for questions, the Proposer may contact Street 

Superintendent Adam Lichtenberg at 660.376.3528 during the Street Department’s normal working 

hours of 7:00 AM - 3:30 PM, M-F, excluding holidays or via email at 

adam.lichtenberg@marcelinemo.us. The deadline for questions shall be Wednesday, March 19, 

2025. 

 

Sealed Bids must be marked “RFB – Street Department Metal Roof Project”, and may be mailed/left 
at, The City of Marceline, 116 N Main Street USA Marceline MO, 64658 For additional information or 
questions contact Street Superinendent Adam Lichtenberg at adam.lichtenberg@marcelinemo.us or 
660.376.3528. 
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